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Presents 

 

PROPOSED CODE CHANGES TO ADDRESS RESIDENTIAL 
STREET PARKING IMPACTED BY CONSTRUCTION 

 

 

PRESENTED BY: Community Development Staff 
 

DATE: Wednesday, October 17, 2018 
 

TIME: 6 p.m. – 7 p.m. 
 

LOCATION: OASIS Senior Center, OASIS Room 2   
 801 Narcissus, Corona del Mar, CA  92625 
 

RSVP: Email Debi Schank at: dschank@newportbeachca.gov  
 

Presentation Description 
 

Many residents are finding it difficult to park on residential streets due to the 
amount of construction occurring in their neighborhoods.   City staff has been 
working on ways that will help alleviate some of these construction related 
impacts.   Please join us as we discuss proposed code changes, best management 
practices, and enforcement.  
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